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This will acknowledge receipt of your memorsndum of October 29, 1952.
We are presently reviewing the seops of the proposed study and hope
to be abls to provide you wvith our comments in the very near future,

As you may know, Dr, Bugher is away and will probably not return

until about November 15. He will undoubtedly wish to participate

on Mr, Tyler's Committee, although he may wish to appoint an alternate’
in the aevent he is unable to devote as much time to it as he would

like.

Am—. Dunham (in turn)

Dr. Claus
Dr. Pearson

Your comments requested on the attached letter from Col. Armstrong
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